
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

17th June 2022 Website:  www.garryduffps.com 

AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

MON 20/6     P6-Grafters (LAST DAY) 

TUES 21/6-NO CLUBS 

WED 22/6-    Piano lessons 
 

 

*Last day for piano lessons will be 29th June 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  

20/6     Fun with Drums-Day 4 

21/6 Open Morning-New P1 pupils. 

                       (9.30-10.30) 

24/6 Prize Day (2 adults per family welcome) 

27/6     P7 Afternoon Tea – P1-6 home at 1.50 

30/6     Last day of term-finish at 12 noon. 

 

 

OPEN MORNING 

Our P1 pupils for September 2022 will be visiting 

school on Tuesday 21st June from 9.30-10.30am 

along with one adult. 

We look forward to welcoming our new pupils into 

the Garryduff school family. 

GARRYDUFF NEWS 
 

 

SAFEGUARDING TEAM:  Mrs Cochrane, Mrs Downey, Miss Tannahill, Mr T McMullan, Mrs C McAvoy 

 
 

  All clubs finish at 3.50pm apart 

from Grafters (4pm) 

No more 

homeworks this 

academic year😊 

MONDAY 27TH JUNE-EARLY FINISH 

ALL PUPILS (P1-6) will go home at 1.50pm on 

Monday 27th June to enable staff to prepare for 

P7 and guests at their afternoon tea celebration 

at 2.30pm.   

PRIZE DAY~FRI 24TH JUNE at 10am 

Prize Day will start at 10am on Friday 24th June.  

We anticipate that it will be over at 11.15am and 

pupils will go home afterwards.  Having carried out 

a risk assessment, we will only be able to 

accommodate 2 ADULTS PER FAMILY at prize 

day. 

Children will come to school at normal school time 

and should wear full school uniform.  Summer 

dresses and school shorts can be worn. 
FUN WITH DRUMS 

All classes will have their final Fun with Drums 

sessions for this year on Monday 20th June. 

SPONSORED WALK MONEY 

We need to pass this money on to the PTA and get 

a final total for the event.  Please send in any 

sponsorship money on MONDAY AT THE 

LATEST. 

***RETURNING CUPS/SHIELDS*** 

There are still some cups and shields which haven’t 

been returned to school. We need these at the 

beginning of the week to ensure we can prepare 

for Prize Day.  Thank you! 

CLOTHING BIN 

The clothing bin was 

emptied this week. THANK YOU! 

Our last toast week of the year raised £88.35 

for PTA funds. 

Our PTA BBQ and fun night on the beach raised 

£283.72.  It was lovely to see so many families 

represented at the beach.  Thank you for 

supporting the PTA. 

BOOK AMNESTY 

Have a good look at home on book shelves, under 

beds etc for any school books, reading books, 

text books etc.  These should be returned to 

school ASAP so staff can carry out a full 

inventory of all resources in preparation for next 

year.  Thank you! 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 
Please remember when purchasing school uniform for 

the new academic year that our uniform is: 

BOYS - Grey school trousers or grey shorts; 

Pale blue polo shirt/ Blue school sweatshirt  

GIRLS-Grey pinafore/skirt/summer dress/grey 

trousers/grey shorts 

Pale blue polo shirt/ Blue school sweatshirt 

All children should wear Black shoes  

 


